
COMMENT SHEET 
 

Angoon Airport  Project SFAPT-00086 

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF)  
in cooperation with the Federal Aviation Administration will design and  
construct a new airport in Angoon.  
 

The design project will: 

DOT&PF hired consultants PDC Engineers and HDR Alaska to develop the airport design and create the  
engineering documents needed.   
 

For more information visit our project website at  
http://dot.alaska.gov/sereg/projects/angoon_airport_new/index.shtml 
 

This form may be mailed to the address on the back, or your comments may be emailed to: 
katherine.wood@hdrinc.com 

 

COMMENTS: 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Name:   

Affiliation:   

  Email Address:   

Mailing Address:   

Phone 
(include area code): 

  

To be added to the mailing list, 

circle one: 

Yes!    Please add me to the 

project mailing list 

No,   Please don’t add me to 

the project mailing list 

 Determine the airport layout and design elements, such as  
    runway orientation, aircraft parking location, and airport access 

 Prepare bid documents for  
    construction contractors 

 Acquire permits  Acquire Right-of-Way (ROW) 

http://dot.alaska.gov/sereg/projects/angoon_airport_new/index.shtml
mailto:katherine.wood@hdrinc.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HDR Alaska, Inc 

2525 C Street, Suite 500 

Anchorage, AK 99503 

ATT: Katherine Wood 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




